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Red Wing Riverview Skyway “Pedestrian Bridge” Update: 

The pedestrian bridge is planned to remain open throughout construction of Old West Main Street this 

summer. The bridge will serve as a consistent means of access to Old West Main Street during construction 

and only expected to close during the permanent plaza construction connecting the bridge to Old West Main 

anticipated to be completed mid-summer.  

 

Old West Main Street Update: 

No roadway closures will take place on Monday, April 11th.  The Contractor has delayed the start of 

construction on Stage 2 due to the weather forecast next week.  At this time there is not a new date set for the 

roadway closure and Contractor plans to continue to monitor the weather situation.  The goal is to avoid the 

situation where the is road closed but unable to perform any work. 

Once a specific date has been confirmed for the actual closure, we will communicate that information by one 

of these newsletters, a public press release, and a hand delivered door hangar to the project corridor at least 

2 days ahead of time. 

Thank you for the patience and understanding as we are working hard to start the project off on the right track 

and not be immediately delayed. 
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